
Year 3 Curriculum Newsletter  

  

 

 

Maths, Reading and English lessons continue to be taught daily.  
In English, we will learn about descriptions, adventure stories and instructions. 

In Maths, we will learn about place value, addition, subtraction, shape and fractions. 
Science will be taught weekly and we will be covering the following topics: Animals  

including Humans and Sound. 
P.E sessions will be taught twice weekly. 

Autumn term’s PE topics are dance and gymnastics. 
Please make sure your child has their PE kit in order to participate.  

P.E days are detailed on classroom doors. 
 

Most other lessons will be taught through our NICER Challenge Pack.  
Please support your child with learning the 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 and 10 times table at home  

Please encourage your child to read daily and sign their reading diary so that they can 
get their reading points!  

 

Fibbersley Park is on Twitter @FibParkAcademy                                                                                

Victoria Academies Trust is also on Twitter @VicAcademies 

Year 3 Staff: Miss Wadelin, Miss Davies, Mr Perry, Mrs Mullaney, Mrs Howes . 

Year 3 Group Leader: Miss Davies. 

 
September 2022 

We look forward to seeing the  

children's NICER Home Learning  

Challenges. Please note that the children 

have until early December to complete 

their Home Learning Challenges.  

If you would like to know any further  

information about the NICER Curriculum, 

please visit our school website: 

www.fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk 

Our NICER Challenge Pack: 
Awesome Egyptians! 

 
How can we immerse an audience in 

an Egyptian experience? 

This term’s class texts are: 

The Egyptian Cinderella 

by Shirley Climo 

Marcy and the Riddle 

of the Sphinx  

by Joe Stanton  

Autumn 2022 in Year 3!  

As we begin our Autumn  term, we hope 

that you and your families are safe and 

well! 

Polite reminders: 

If you wish to speak to your child’s teacher, 

please book a phone meeting via Main  

Reception.  

Staff cannot conduct meetings at class-

room doors during Registration or home-

time. 

Please continue to communicate through 

Class Charts. 

Encourage your child to bring a healthy snack 

for break-time. Please ensure that your child 

has their P.E kit so that they can take part in our 

P.E. lessons. Any jewellery,  

including earrings, must be taken off for P.E. 

Challenge Outcomes will be towards the end of 

Autumn term . More details to follow. 

Year 3 children will explore 

Egyptian art, history and 

dance. They will generate 

ideas of how to immerse 

an audience in an Egyptian 

experience through digital 

communication. 


